FEED THE MULTITUDES

Dear Friend,

I want to take this opportunity to share with you about Feed the Multitudes 2023. We are excited about another year of celebration and providing for those experiencing difficult times in our beloved community. Victory Church continues to partner with Second Harvest Food Bank to distribute thousands of bags of groceries to those in need throughout the year. We are now planning for the 34th annual Feed the Multitudes event due to the significant needs in our community.

On July 4th our guests will enjoy live entertainment and receive FREE hot meals, drinks, groceries, shoes, and manicures and haircuts. We are making plans now to feed and meet the needs of nearly 4,000 people from the Greater New Orleans area. We will be serving BBQ chicken, jambalaya, red beans and rice, watermelon, desserts, snowballs, and drinks. Our goal is to give away over 500 pairs of shoes. Plans and preparations are already underway. Sponsors and donors have partnered with us each year to accomplish this great task.

We would greatly appreciate your support this year. We understand that many have been affected adversely over the past several years, so we appreciate you standing with us in challenging times. Sometimes, it is the most rewarding when we give out of our own need. Watching the Lord supply through us and then provide for us is simply amazing. Jesus said, "It is more blessed to give than to receive." Partners can impact thousands of lives while receiving media promotion and advertisement through donor boards and signs displayed at our event. You can sign up to donate services, goods, or monetary donations at www.victorychurchnola.com/ftm.

If you also want to volunteer your time on July 4th visit www.victorychurchnola.com/ftm to choose the area you wish to serve in. Feed the Multitudes is hosted on our church campus with over seventeen acres of space on Airline Drive next to the Saints Training Facility.

I'd like to thank you in advance for your consideration. One of our event coordinators will be in contact with you soon to discuss your ability to be involved. We look forward to your participation as a sponsor this year at Feed the Multitudes.

Respectfully,

Pastor Frank Bailey Senior Pastor

Frank a. Bailey

Victory Church